
  
SAC Spring Title I Meeting 
Thursday, May 14, 2020, 3:00-4:00pm 
Google Meet 

  
In Attendance: 
Alecia Burke (parent) 
Anne Pomerantz (parent) 
Athansios Mondlak (student) 
Barbara Dallao (parent, HSA President)) 
Carolyn Gray (Staff) 
Brian Leventhal (parent) 
Jeannette Dumas (parent) 
Kristin McKeown (parent) 
Kimberley Guise (parent) 
Michelle Harrison (staff) 
Sharath Bennur (parent) 
Tonya Broussard (staff) 
Meena Ramakrishnan (parent) 
Marjorie  Brunner (staff) 
Maggie Li (parent) 
Maria Beatty (parent) 
Maria Y (parent) 
Liza Herzog (parent, SAC Chair) 
Melanie Oeun-Greenhalgh (SDP Liaison) 
Judy Shelton (parent) 
Jessica Brown (staff) 

 
 Call to order/Welcome 
 
Review of School Policies: 

I. Family-School Compact 
• Masterman goals-question about why only middle school student grades referenced and not high 

school.  This is based on a SDP anchor goal.  Melanie will look into this further and will explore the 
feasibility of including high school students in the stated goals. 

• School/teacher responsibilities: the question was raised if we should add any language reflecting 
the option of virtual meetings between teachers and parents.  Melanie noted this point and stated 
different schools have chosen to address this differently.   

• Parent responsibilities: consider using the term "family" instead of parent throughout the 
document.  Melanie will take this question back to grants compliance monitor.   

• Consider using the term "students" instead of children. 
• Student health and well-being should also be a responsibility of the teachers and staff. 
• Student responsibilities are "encouraged" but not compulsory. 

  
II.  Family Engagement Policy 

• Annual Title I meeting held in conjunction with Back to School Night early in the school year. 
• Budget meeting: could not present to SAC directly this year but sent out via email to SAC 

members.  Ms. Brown did a budget presentation for staff.  Consider presenting the budget at an 
H.S.A. meeting. 

• Consider making the Title I parent interest survey available on the Masterman website to increase 
response rate. 



• Mention parents' having access to school computers, printers, library resources, etc.  Suggestion 
was made that the school and H.S.A. work together to compile a list of parent resources and work 
together to spread the word out to the family community. 

 
Melanie will consider feedback from this meeting and update documents.  She will then share the 
documents with Ms. Brown and Liza Herzog, SAC chair.  The documents will then be submitted to the 
FACE compliance monitor. 
  
Updated version of these documents will be shared at the Fall Title I meeting. 
  
  


